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From: Karen Matteoni
To: licensing
Subject: Breeze Terrace
Date: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 4:43:35 PM

You don't often get email from karenahome@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I was saddened to hear that you are considering having a fenced in bar area on public
property.  I live in the area and have walked to Breeze Terrace events.   Please do not approve
the request because the sidewalks are for all not for private businesses.  There are plenty of
bars in the area.  We do not need more bars, especially on our public land.
Karen Matteoni
1710 Yahara Pl, Madison, WI 53704
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